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If you would like to speak directly to an individual

Councillor or Officer please come along at 7pm.

The main meeting will commence around 7.30pm.

The council wants to know what you think about

life in Nightingale ward. Whether it's services like

recycling, street cleaning, parking, education and

housing where the council has a direct

responsibility – or other areas like policing, public

transport and the NHS – we want to make sure

that we understand your priorities for your

community.  

The meeting will be chaired by the leader of the

council Ravi Govindia. Your three ward councillors

Richard Field, Ian Hart and Sarah McDermott will

be present along with leader of the opposition,

Simon Hogg and senior

managers from the council.

If you are unable to attend the
meeting, you can still submit 
your questions to the council 
via the website
www.wandsworth.gov.uk/letstalk.

Contact your local councillor: 

Richard Field

Cllr.R.Field@wandsworth.gov.uk

Ian Hart

Cllr.I.Hart@wandsworth.gov.uk

Sarah McDermott

Cllr.S.Mcdermott@wandsworth.gov.uk 

Ravi Govindia  Council Leader



If you have questions
about this leaflet or
require a large print
version please call 
(020) 8871 7520. 
Do you have a disability? If you have
and require special arrangements to
attend, e.g. a signer or provision of a
loop system, please telephone Gareth
Jones on (020) 8871 7520 in advance of
the meeting.

Your ward councillor report

Planning updates Your ward councillors

successfully opposed plans to redevelop land in

Jaggard Way which could have led to the loss of

many small businesses and we’ll continue to

lobby for the best outcome here. We also

assisted residents concerned about an

overbearing development behind Ravenstone

Street which was rejected too.

Chestnut Grove safety We are pushing for

improved road safety outside Chestnut Grove

Academy. Road surfaces are being improved,

lines repainted, safety rails moved to better

locations and street clutter removed. We will also

soon be presenting a petition for further traffic

calming measures.

20mph zones Now that all residential streets in

the borough have a 20mph speed limit, we are

actively supporting police efforts to encourage

drivers to slow down. We’ve organised nearly 40

speedwatch sessions – more than any other

ward - with more in the pipeline. Please contact

us if you think your road needs attention.

Supporting our Jewish residents The council

has unanimously approved the adoption of the

International Holocaust Remembrance Alliance’s

formal definition of anti-Semitism. This is of

particular importance to the residents of

Nightingale House, which provides high quality

social care for our elderly Jewish residents.

Bellevue Road facelift This popular shopping

parade is being upgraded with new paving, more

trees, better lighting, additional pedestrian safety

measures and improved shop forecourts.

Dalebury Road parking We have successfully

pressed to have parking control hours extended

so that local residents can park more easily in

their own road.

Roads and pavements upgraded As a result of

our lobbying, these roads have all had new

pavements or resurfacing: Boundaries, Ouseley,

Althorp, Wiseton, Nottingham, Sarsfeld,

Hendham, Dalebury, Crockerton, Calbourne,

Gosberton and Tantallon.

Working with the police Councillors continue to

work closely with our Safer Neighbourhoods

police team and we have plans to reinvigorate

the neighbourhood watch system in our ward.

Dog mess No-one likes to see it in our streets or

parks so to discourage careless/selfish owners

we asked the borough’s dog wardens to put up

eye-catching posters to tackle this problem. We

are encouraging residents to help us identify

culprits who don’t clear up after their pets.

Staying in touch A monthly e-bulletin with local

information, stories and advice is available to all

residents. Please email us if you would like to

receive them.
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